
                                  

The idea of predestination has existed for thousands of years; that we are born for a purpose 
which is timed so that we can experience the voyage through human experience. ‘As above so 
below’ the opening words on the Emerald Tablet of of the 1st century Egyptian Hermes 
Trismegistos sums up astrologers’ belief in the influence on the lives of humankind of the 
movement of the stars and planets. The Zodiac is symbolic of our relationship with the universe 
and is divided into twelve signs that represent the whole of human experience. It is important to 
remember that every person has access to the energies in the universe. This means that we have 
access to all twelve zodiac signs and can use their energy whenever we need.  

What is your Zodiac Sign?  _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ 

The number aspect on the Universal Symbol cards have meaning and energy that can raise our 
personal vibration; we all have a set of personal numbers. These numbers describe our talents, 
attitudes and our hearts desires enabling us to evolve and develop in this lifetime. This does not 
mean that you will need only these numbers, only that they will be more likely to be able to 
empower when life seems an effort; they will gently put us back in BALANCE and remind us where 
we need to be. Our personal numbers are worked out from our date of birth, and age; they are a 
guide or blueprint that holds a unique vibrant. 

Life Path Number 
Our Life Path Number is the number we were born with. As our life path number is based on our 
date of birth, it is the most important number of all, as it can never change. It is like a code that we 
refer to as we go through life. Our life path number tells us what we need to evolve and develop so 
that we can fulfil our destiny. The word ‘destiny’ is really the same as destination or ‘path’. When 
we’re on our path we’re sure to reach our destination. The secret is to find out what that path is, 
and the first step is to find out our Life path number. We work out our Life path number by adding 
all the numbers of our date of birth together until they are reduced to a single digit. 
  

My last birthday was on the_ _/_ _/_ _ _ _
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Being in Balance ……. 
Who am I? 
What do I want? 
Where am I NOW?
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